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Overall Corridor Project Website:  https://www.siouxfalls.org/public-works/special-projects/arrowhead-pkwy 

 

July 31, 2023 Project Newsletter 

Arrowhead Parkway– Final Design 
From Highline Avenue to the Big Sioux River 

Project Contacts: 

 
Infrastructure Design Group, 
Inc. 
Krista May, PE 
Project Engineer/Manager 
KristaM@InfrastructureDG.com 

Office:  605-271-5527 
Cell:  605-929-0267 
 
City of Sioux Falls 
Tim Krueger 
Project Manager 
Office:  605-367-8601 
 
This newsletter is available by 
email.  If you wish to be added 
to the email distribution list, 
please send an email to Krista 
May. 
 

*Please continue to visit the 
project website listed below 
for future updates on the 
overall corridor. 
 

Phase 2A Construction Schedule:  
The first portion of Phase 2 to be constructed is 
almost complete. Work will continue with 
intermittent lane closures to finish landscaping 
and other punch list items. Thank you for your 
patience during construction! 
 
Phase 2B Construction Schedule:  
Final design is continuing for Phase 2B at the 
intersection of Arrowhead Parkway and 
Veterans Parkway. 
 
The City is working on the environmental review 
and approvals. The project was planned for 
2024 and will be pushed to late 2024/2025 to 
coordinate with other projects in the area. Right 
of way coordination is progressing.   

The project involves a full closure of Veterans 
Parkway and Arrowhead Parkway intersection and 
will be constructed over two years.  
 
Phase 3 Construction Schedule:  
Phase 3 from the Willow Run entrance to the Big 
Sioux River is also planned for construction in 2025-
2026. The design on this phase is progressing and 
right of way acquisition is slated to begin in 
September 2023. 
 
This project will involve detours and the full closure 
of the Arrowhead Parkway corridor for rock 
blasting, installing a retaining wall, and widening 
the bridge over the Big Sioux River. 
 

The Mary Jo Wegner Arboretum and Arrowhead 
Park will remain open during construction. 
 
We appreciate your patience as we are working 
through design and right of way certification on the 
remaining phases of the Arrowhead Parkway 
corridor. 
 
If you have any questions for current and future 
phases of the project, please contact the team 
members listed on the left or visit the website 
linked below. 
 

https://www.siouxfalls.org/public-works/special-projects/arrowhead-pkwy
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